
Ocean World Costumes 

 
  

We currently have an army of staff as well as a parent beavering away 
making and sewing costumes for the show! However, there are some 
items that we would like you to provide for your child. The list is below. 
Please send these into school in a named carrier bag no later than 
Friday 5th July. On this date, we will be having a full run-through the 
show and a costume check. Thank you for your help with this. 
 

Year 2 Boys Shorts – brightly coloured if possible & black 
trousers (2 different costumes) 

Year 2 Girls Shorts – brightly coloured if possible & black leggings 
(2 different costumes) 

Year 3 & 4 Boys Black trousers 

Year 3 & 4 Girls Black leggings 

Year 5 & 6 Boys Jeans or Denim Shorts, White t-shirt, checked shirt 
(if they have one), wellies (if they have any) 

Year 5 & 6 Girls Black t-shirt and black leggings 

 
In addition to these costumes, we do intend to use face paints. It is 
essential that you return the form below to the School Office no later 
than Friday 5th July if your child is allergic to face paints or not allowed 
to use them. Thank you. 
 

Child’s Name: 
 
 
 

Class: 

I do not give consent for my child to have their face painted 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer): 
 
 
 

  


